
Dana R. Arnold 
Staff Attorney

November 19, 2015

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: David Catanaeh 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
David. Catanach@state.nm.us

Re: Voluntary Joinder Notification

Dear Mr. Catanaeh:

On September 29, 2015, Matador Production Company presented Case No. 15363 
before the Division. Matador Production Company hereby submits this notification to the 
Division that it has reached a voluntary agreement with Yates Energy Corporation.

Matador Production Company would also like to confirm that Case No. 15363 will 
remain active with regard to the other parties involved.

Thank you, and please contact me with any questions.

Case No. 15363

cc:florene.davidson@state.nm.us


